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The Permanent Mission of Mexico presents its compliments to the General Secretariat of the Organization of American States—Secretariat for Conferences and Meetings—and has the honor to refer to the offer to host the Special Conference on Security, which was accepted by the General Assembly at its thirty-second regular session through resolution AG/RES. 1908 (XXXII-O/02).


The Mission wishes to advise that the Government of Mexico is proposing May 6 to 8, 2003, as the dates for the Conference.  These dates will be presented to the Committee on Hemispheric Security for consideration and will subsequently be brought to the attention of the Permanent Council.


The Permanent Mission of Mexico avails itself of this opportunity to reiterate to the General Secretariat of the Organization of American States–Secretariat for Conferences and Meetings—the assurances of its highest consideration.

November 7, 2002

General Secretariat of the 

Organization of American States

Secretariat for Conferences and Meetings

Washington, D.C. 

cc:  Ambassador Denis G. Antoine, Chair of the Permanent Council.  For distribution as an information document.
� FILENAME  \* MERGEFORMAT �CP10828E04�








